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From the President 
Dear South Bendigo Family, 

 

As the 2024 season enters its closing 
stages, the club is a hive of activity. Our 

footballers and netballers remain 

determined to finish the season off in 
style. The club also has an eye on the 

future, with many of our players already 

recommitted to stay as Bloods for 
Season 2025. We also have some 

exciting announcements regarding our 
coaching team for next season, to be 

made in due course. 

 
Once again, our club has been 

successful in securing the catering 

tender for the BFNL finals. This is a key 
fundraiser for our organisation, and it is 

of great importance that we are well 

represented. In addition to this, we will 
also be hosting several junior football 

finals for the BJFL at Harry Trot, ensuring 

our facility is well utilised. I warmly 
encourage all club members to step 

forward and volunteer, as it’s a great 

opportunity to meet people from all 
parts of our great club. 

 

Our social calendar sees several events 
approaching. This Friday, the 2nd of 

August, we welcome Neil Balme and 

Kevin Sheedy as special guests at our 
annual Sports Dinner. Our FIDA Suns 
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Our social calendar sees several 

events approaching. This Friday, 
the 2nd of August, we welcome 

Neil Balme and Kevin Sheedy as 

special guests at our annual 
Sports Dinner. Our FIDA Suns 

conclude their season with a 

presentation event on Sunday, 
the 4th of August at the Harry Trot 

Social Rooms. We also have our 
upcoming Cocktail Ball at 

Kennington Tavern on Saturday 

the 17th of August. 
 

Enjoy the final stages of the 

season. Good luck to all teams. 
Let’s hit the finish line hard and 

stay united. 

 

Go Bloods. 

Dujon Fuzzard 

 

 

https://southbendigofnc.com.au/
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=100064562716803
https://www.instagram.com/southbendigofnc/?hl=en


  

FOOTBALL Round 12 v Kangaroo Flat 

 Seniors took to the field with day at its coldest and we looked very 

slow out of the blocks in the first quarter despite the efforts of 

Stroobs up forward with some missed opportunities he was our 

only shining light initially. At quarter time we were 4 goals down 

with the game in danger of getting away from us. A rally by the 

players had the game turn into a goal fest with Haddsy getting 

forward and kicking a couple along with an accurate Stroobs with 

2 more and our midfielders getting more competitive. By halftime 

we were a goal down and the challenge was for us to maintain the 

pressure for the second half something that we had struggled to 

do in recent games. Tait Poyser and Issy Miller were both 

becoming influences with Zaydyn Lockwood showing us that his 

improvement this year at Pioneers level transferred into his senior 

football with the Bloods, taking some timely marks and winning 

the centre bounces. At the final break with the game on the line 

both coaches asked the players to continue to work hard. 

The last quarter gave supporters a glimpse of what the side can 

produce with the lead changing multiple times it was a series of 

individual acts like Zaydyn’s contested mark in the defence and 

Zavier Holmes strong contested mark on the run and long running 

goal that had us finish the game with 5 goals to the oppositions 3 

and run out with a strong win. Great atmosphere in the rooms 

after the game as debut from the U18 Brady Stroud got a dream 

start to his senior career with a solid game and a win. 

 

Back at home for the game against Kangaroo Flat on a cool but 

fine day. The U18s were under pressure from the start against 

the bigger bodies of the opposition. Tadgh Mc Burney and Luke 

Feuerherdt were solid down back turning back numerous 

forward entries and setting up play downfield. An early goal to 

Adam Triplett had us still in the mix by quarter time. Kicking with 

a slight breeze in the second quarter we were unable to make 

full use while our opponents were much cleaner with the ball 

and scored 3 goals. 

Great to see Toby Hardingham back in the team after a lengthy 

break with a shoulder injury and his impact around the ground 

was immediate. Oli Turnball was also getting plenty of the ball 

and Capt. Tait Rojewski was his usual consistent self. A much 

better last quarter when the lads were able to keep the ball in 

procession for longer but alas it wasn’t good enough on the 

day. 

The Reserves started brightly with Tom Starr Dec McMahon 

and Frazer Mckinstry busy around the ball but the opposition 

were well set up in the backline and we were struggling to hold 

the ball in the forward line. Harvey Beale playing yet another 

good game in the backline with Will Cornish and Jim Barri 

playing some desperate football at times. The Roos were 

relentless however and moved the ball at will for most of the 

game. On a bright note great to see the continued improvement 

of Maxy Quinn and josh Leech. 

 

Round 12 VISION VICTORIA CUP  

 In Round 12 our Under 17 Netball and 

Under 18 Football played for the Vision 

Australia Cup against Kangaroo Flat. 

Congratulations to Eden Clifford who 

won the Andy Barrett best on court 

medal for U17 netball. 

Thanks to Marianne and Andrew 

Barrett and Vision Australia for 

promoting this and involving both 

clubs. We look forward to continuing 

this again in 2025. 



  

NETBALL Round 12 v Kangaroo Flat 

 

 

In A Grade, South engaged in a highly competitive and 

physically demanding match against Kangaroo Flat. The team 

were extra determined for a win particularly to honour our 

player-coach Alicia, who celebrated her 300th BFNL game. 

We executed a composed and strategic performance, 

reflecting on our collective pride in our efforts on the court. 

This match showcased our best performance against Flat to 

date, with a significantly reduced scoreboard gap compared to 

our previous encounter. We didn’t give up until the final 

whistle, maintaining positivity throughout, walking off the court 

with pride and smiles from all. Other congratulations to our 

First Bloods player to reach 300 BFNL games who played a 

blinder in front of the many supporters who came to support 

her for this achievement 

From the start in A Reserve Kangaroo Flat came out hard and 

firing. The first half saw us working through quick passages of 

play to work to match their speed. However, the second half 

saw us struggle to slow their game down, making it difficult to 

create turnovers and convert them. We had Tanya make her 

debut in the second half which was a great addition to the 

team! 

It was a tough game for B Grade last week as we played 

Kangaroo Flat. We come out fighting at the beginning of the 

day unfortunately being defeated. We still managed to run out 

the game at our highest ability, a few minor errors letting us 

down. However, these are only considered a learning curve as 

we still have many tough games to come. We have many new 

recruits in our team, and they have proved a great asset for us 

moving forward!  

 

B Reserve knew we were up for a tough game last week. Last 

time we came up against Kangaroo Flat we got the win, but it 

was a very close match up. We unfortunately had a few 

players returning from illness, so we welcomed up Jorja from 

17s to give us a hand and Hannah this week. Kangaroo Flat 

got a good start but we were able to claw them back to within 

two goals by half time. Unfortunately, Kangaroo Flat outplayed 

us this week and controlled the game for the most part. End 

score was 30-49 with Kangaroo Flat coming away with the 

win. Awards this week went to our clever mid courter/goaler 

Ari and our speedy defender Montana who both played great 

games. 

Coming off two great wins to start the second half the 2024 

season, South's U17s entered the game confident in their 

abilities, which really showed, as they led Kangaroo Flat 12 - 4 

at quarter time. Not only were they playing for their own pride, 

but the U17 Netball Vision Cup and Andy Barrett Best on 

Court Medal. The second quarter saw a few silly errors creep 

in, and Kangaroo Flat bettering our score by 1 goal, but we 

remained in control with a 7-goal lead at half time.  

The second half saw South power ahead through great mid 

court connection, shooting and defensive gains, claiming their 

5th win of the season (36-24). The Andy Barrett Medal was 

presented to Eden Clifford after the game, for her consistent 

defensive pressure and gains. Best on and incentives went to 

Eden Clifford and Amber Anderson for her continuous efforts 

in WD, causing many turnovers within Kangaroo Flat's 

attacking end. We now look ahead to a tough next few weeks 

in Gisborne and Sandhurst, ready to put our best foot forward 

and compete for a finals position. 

 

300 GAMES Alicia McGlashan 
Congratulations to our A Grade Playing 

Coach who took the court for her 300th 

BFNL Game against Kangaroo Flat. 

Alicia brings strong determination to every 

game, acting as a key defender, her 

leadership and competitive spirit make her 

a great person to be around, and an even 

better teammate. 

300 Games of dedication and excellence. 

 



 

 

 

  

FOOTBALL Round 13 v Gisborne 

 A real taste of winter for our game down at Gisborne and a real test for our footballers 
in every grade up against a very solid opponent. Our Thirds started the game well with 
some good movement of the football despite the conditions. Luke Feuerherdt was 
again, solid off the halfback line with some great intercepting play along with Tadgh 
McBurney. Brady Stroud, fresh from his first senior game last week was influential in 
an on-ball role and Toby Hardingham continued his improvement since returning from 
injury last week. Despite the bigger and stronger bodies on the opposition side our lads 
battled well to keep them accountable and were able to counter the run and carry on 
many occasions. A vastly better result than our first-round encounter in tough 
conditions, other better players for us included Oli Patton, Harrison Carter and 
Campbell McKenzie. 

The Reserves had a tough day losing young talented ruckman Goch Nyok with a head 
clash in the opening minutes and up against a very talented Gisborne combination. 
U18 captain Tait Rojewski was terrific in the conditions leading the way with his attack 
on the ball. Bailey Waterman was a consistent contributor along with Oli Turnbull and 
Harvey Beale, but we struggled to get the ball forward and when we did it didn’t stay in 
there for long. The Pres, Dujon Fuzzard was a great addition despite carrying an injury 
into the game and Raffa Makore has been able to string together several good 
performances in recent weeks. 

A couple of debutant players in Will Purcell and James Barri recognised their hard work 
this year and the opening quarter was, like most recent games, very competitive with 
scores tied up after the first stanza. Tait Poyser gave his all in combating one of a few 
of the oppositions talented onballers, Riley Walsh was another stand out with his 
efforts in the ruck and Zavier Holmes continued his good form from last week. 
Gisborne was from then on able to score at will even in the shocking conditions with a 
less than satisfactory result for the club. Others who were amongst our better players 
on the day were Brody Haddow, Issy Miller and Tom Starr who has made every post a 
winner since coming into the senior line up. 

 

WHEN IT COMES  

TO ROAD SAFETY, 

WE’RE ALL ON THE 

SAME TEAM. 

 

AFL Victoria TAC Road Safety 

Round took place in round 13 we 

saw football and netball players 

across Victoria band together for 

road safety. 

South Bendigo Football Netball Club 

actively promotes road safety 

initiatives and encourages our 

players, family, supporters and 

community members to be safe 

when travelling. 

We are committed on the goal of 

zero fatalities on our roads. 

This year’s Road Safety Round is 

placing a spotlight on speeding, 

which is a major contributor to 

trauma on Victorian roads. 

South Bendigo FNC players will 

take to the field and the courts in 

round 13 wearing blue armbands to 

honour lives lost on the road and 

serve as a reminder that we all have 

a responsibility to play our role. 

Show up for your team. Slow 

down on the road. 

Photo credit Enzo Tomasiello, Bendigo Advertiser 

“ From a footballing perspective, the most 

dangerous thing that any footballer does on the 

day they play is drive to and from the game and 

I think that reality quite often gets lost on people.  

Dujon Fuzzard 

 



 

 

 

 

  

NETBALL Round 13 v Gisborne 

 The A Grade girls braved wild weather 
conditions down in Gisborne. With a full side 
available the team looked to secure a win to 
keep them in finals contention. Gisborne 
also were strengthened with a full team and 
were too strong on the day. Best on court 
went to Chloe Gray and Stephanie Goode. 

A Reserve went into the game against 
Gisborne with a goal to keep them from 
scoring no more than 15 a quarter and for 
us to score 10. They came out hard and 
physical in the cold and we had strong 
passages that showed what we are capable 
of against those top teams. We managed to 
keep them to scoring no more than 15 a 
quarter but didn’t reach our 10 goal per 
quarter aim. Best on to PC and Eden. 

B Grade took some time to warm up to the 
game but by the second quarter we had 
made some strong passages of play. A four-
quarter effort from every member of the 
team meant that some fantastic netball was 
played but Gisborne were too strong from 
the beginning beating South 56-24. 

 

SPONSOR OF THE MONTH 

B Reserve came into this weekend’s game against 
Gisborne eager to fight hard to close the gap from our last 
game and hopefully come out with a win. Although the 
overall outcome didn’t go our way, the team fought so hard 
to bring the game back after losing the first half of the 
game (28-17) and managed to win the entire last half 
bringing us so close ending the game 45-39 Gisborne’s 
way. The whole team went out and put 110% effort in 
whether it was for 5, 10 or the whole 15-minute quarter and 
left it all out on the court! Our team came out knowing we 
have what it takes to bring it against the top side teams, 
who we eagerly looking forward to hopefully seeing again 
in finals time! Awards went to Caitlyn Bowe and Eliza 
Richmond! 

It was a tough game for the under 17s coming up against 
Gisborne. We had a great start to the game coming out in 
the first quarter all fired up ready to go. We got lots of great 
intercepts leaving us one point up heading into the 2nd. 
We had great plays in the second unfortunately not ending 
how we would have liked it 3 down. The second half 
however wasn’t quite ours, we still had great plays and 
were able to turn over lots of ball. We didn’t give up until 
the final whistle. Unfortunately, we went down by 13 in the 
end. Overall, everyone played well given the conditions we 
had to play in. Awards went to Mak and Jorja. 

 



  

FOOTBALL Round 14 v Sandhurst 

 

GRAEME WRIGHT Cup 

 
President Dujon Fuzzard along with Emma (Graeme’s 

daughter) and Hunter Tomlins (Graeme’s Grandson) and the 

Wright family presenting the Graeme Wright Cup to Sandhurst.  

It was also great to have Brad Wright (Graeme’s son) wearing 

the number 36 and playing in the reserves.  

Since its inception in 1998, the record now stands at Sandhurst 

13 - South Bendigo 12. We are intent on squaring this up in our 

2025 clash with Sandhurst.  

We are very fortunate to have the Wright family still very 

involved in our club. 

A big day for the Bloods in oppressive conditions at Harry Trott for the 
Grame Wright game against Sandhurst. The U18’s had a focus on 
testing every contest and the lads started very well moving the ball 
well and making sure they pushed back in defence when they didn’t 
have possession. Oli Patton making the most of his opportunities with 
two 1st quarter goals and Toby Hardingham relishing the wet 
conditions. The opposition powered on from there with superior 
possession footy but Jack Bell coming up from the U16s for his first 
U18 game showed a glimpse of his potential against the bigger 
bodies. Sam Power was very solid in the ruck and took some telling 
marks around the ground and Tait Rojewski and Mason Thomas were 
two others to play well. 

The Reserves side that took the field certainly contained a lot of 
experience with several players coming in to help us out for the day. 
Team manager Jack Nalder, Justin Williams, Chalie Fitzpatrick and 
the Rolls Royce Brad Wright pulled on the boots and would have been 
sore boys on Sunday. A big thanks to the thirds lads who doubled up 
on the day as well. We were well beaten but Raffa Makore, Regan 
Harvey, Jim Barri and Fraser McKinstry can all hold their heads high 
with their efforts. 

By the time the seniors took to the field the heavens had opened and 
the weather was icy, Sandhurst showed why they are the best going 
around at the moment handling the conditions well and picking out 
their forwards. A tough day for us on such a big occasion but that’s 
footy, better players on the day for us were Tom Starr, Riley Walsh, 
Cody Brooks, Brody Haddow and Jasper Langley and picking up the 
Graeme Wright medal on the day was Tait Poyser who justly 
deserved it. 

 



 

 

  NETBALL Round 14 v Sandhurst 

 A Grade braved another wet day of netball against an in-form 
Sandhurst. The Blood girls were keen to bounce back after a few tough 
rounds in a row. Starting the first quarter with brilliant intensity the girls 
keep within a few goals of Sandhurst, however as the game 
progressed scores finished at 30-69, Sandhurst’s way. 

A Reserve went into the game against Sandhurst with an intention of 
having strong front man defence and slowing their game down. Across 
the court this was followed through by everyone. However, the wet 
conditions made it difficult to convert our hard defensive efforts and 
even with our connections in the attack end, Sandhurst were able to 
get away from us. Best on to Sophie and Holly. 

After a few tough matches over the past couple of weeks the B Grade 
girls were pumped and ready for another challenge. Being down by 
only a few goals in the first quarter, the girls didn’t lose hope and 
continued to fight for the entirety of the game. By half time the rain had 
set in, the courts were wet, and the girls had to adapt to the changing 
conditions. Adapting well, the girls utilised short sharp passes and 
tactical dodging and drives to maintain possession of the ball. The final 
score was 50-35, and although the scoreboard was a loss, the 
connection and adaptability the girls displayed was a team effort and a 
great game that the score doesn’t display, amazing efforts all round. 
Best on went to Elisha Kubeil and Milla McKimmie. 

B Reserve came into round 14 knowing it was going to be tough game 
against the ever-strong Sandhurst. After a good game the week before, 
we were wanting to build on our connections and conversion. We also 
were celebrating both Sandy and Laura 50 club games! A huge 
accomplishment and special to have them on the same day. A wet 
court meant we slowed the game and had to play short and sharp. A 
few critical errors and wet hands let Sandhurst get away from us and 
we couldn’t pull it back. It wasn’t our day for but plenty of positives to 
take away and things to work on heading into finals. Awards went to 
Laura Power and Skye Webb. 

The South 17’s girls took the court Saturday with tons of energy and 
determination. With the last time the bloods matched up with Sandhurst 
resulting in a 26-point loss we were all aware our work was going to be 
cut out for us! With wet conditions and a few injuries, we saw ourselves 
out of the game with a bigger margin then we had hoped for (21-70). 
Still holding our heads high and ready for a big bounce back next week 
in Maryborough! Best ons were awarded to Maycee, Phoebe and Meg. 

 

Fourth generation South Bendigo, Laura holds 

down GS or GK and is a team player on and 

off the court. Laura was awarded the 2023 

Spirit of the Bloods Netball Award in 

recognition for her amazing contributions to 

our club. 

 

Sandy is a strong defender who began at 

SBFNC in 2022. She is a consistent player, 

who encourages others and always puts 

110% in. Sandy is a member of our BRES 

team, and is a fast paced, agile defender, 

taking many intercepts every game. Mostly 

playing GD,GK, Sandy’s elevation, versatile 

game style and dictation of space makes 

her very hard to play on. 



 

 

VOLUNTEERS OF THE WEEK 

South Bendigo Football Netball Club is very fortunate to have a great 

group of volunteers across our whole club who put in time and effort 

on a regular basis to make our club better.  

 

 

 

Ben & Anne Dillon 

Ben and Anne are a dynamic duo that 

do so much around the junior netball 

club. 

Ben coaches our Section 2A team and 

co-coaches along with Anne & Lila our 

Section 3 B team. Ben also looks after 

our coaching group and was 

instrumental in writing our coaches 

manual. Not only that he is always 

keen to pick up a broom or help at 

working bees. Thankfully he loves 

public speaking so is also our emcee 

at any events. Anne also goes above 

and beyond, she also coaches, she 

looks after and coordinates our 

uniform library which is a monumental 

task, and it would be fair to say she 

doesn’t mind a spreadsheet so is 

called upon regularly to prepare data 

and develop lists. Anne was 

instrumental in putting together our 

season launch and is also on our 

committee.  

 

 

 

 

Laura Power 

Laura is a member of our B Squad netball and 

is responsible for the fantastic Facebook and 

Instagram content (amongst many other things 

Laura completes!) for our club. When 

nominated, the nomination contained the 

following comments “always one step ahead of 

me, thinking of what's next and comes solution 

focussed. Happy to do anything I ask of her”. 

Thanks Laura, for all you do for the club!  

 

 

 

 

 

Tania Russell 

We are pleased to announce this week’s 

recipient is Tania Russell. 

For the last 5 years Tania has put her hand 

up to look after one and sometimes two of 

our junior netball teams in the role of Team 

Manager.  The role of the team manager is 

so important to our teams and Tan does a 

great job in ensuring the teams she looks 

after getting on the court each week. Without 

people like Tan the Club simply can’t field 

teams.  

Thanks Tan, it’s great to have you involved 

around the club and we appreciate what you 

do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Anna Feiss 

Since joining the junior netball club in 2019 

Anna has undertaken various volunteer roles 

including multiple years as team manager or 

team carer, coaching and being on the 

Committee. Anna is currently our Treasurer and 

Vice-president and provides invaluable support 

to our junior netball operations / president.     

Thanks Anna, It’s great to have you involved 

around the club and we appreciate what you 

do! 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  

MAJOR SPONSORS 

TOYOTA GOOD FOR FOOTY 

RAFFLE 

There are 49 different prizes valued at $ 293,762 starting with a Toyota 

Kluger Hybrid vehicle!  Tickets are $5 each and the best part is – 100% 

of the $5 goes to support our great club.   

Please share amongst your friends, family and workmates and use this 

link with South Bendigo FNC in it. The link for South Bendigo is 

https://toyotagoodforfooty.raffletix.com.au/southbendigofnc?v=1 

 

 

https://toyotagoodforfooty.raffletix.com.au/southbendigofnc?v=1


 

 

 



  

Junior Netball 
 There’re only three more games of the home and 
away season left for Junior netball.  Always 
amazes me how quickly the season goes! 

If you want to check out any of our talented junior 
netballers get down to the outdoor courts of Red 
Energy on Friday night or Saturday morning.  
Fixtures are available at Netball Connect CVNA 
Fixture. 

Our primary teams have been developing their 
skills and we have lots of talented netballers 
coming through!   

Our competitive teams are also going along very 
nicely. We have 10 of our 13 competitive teams 
currently in their respective division top four and 
another two teams sitting in 5th place with an 
outside chance of getting into finals! Teams 
currently in the top four of their division include: 

Section 1B Forrester  
Section 2B Bruhn  
Section 3A Symons  
Section 3C Barrett  
Section 3C Leech 

13/Under A Bakes  
13/Under B Baker  
13/Under C Fry   
13/Under D Arnold  
13/Under F Brown 

The first of three finals rounds will be held on 
Friday 23 and Saturday 24 August. We will send 
out game times once they have been advised.  

Keep an eye out for the date of our presentation. 
We are hoping to hold in earlier than in previous 
years. 

 

THANK YOU to the following JUNIOR NETBALL sponsors. Please support those who support us. 

 

Seven of our netballers celebrated their 50th games with the Club this month!  

Congratulations to Ella Henery, Ellen Maple-Worley, Eva Mullane, Maddie 

Dillon, Scarlett Rees, Tessa Williams and Vegas Blake.  

Congratulations to you all. We love having you play at South, and we can’t wait 

to see you continue your netball journey!  

Kicked off with a bang 
Wednesday 17 July with 20 very 
excited future netballers learning 
about our great game of netball.  

Huge thanks to Keziah Newton, 
Maddie Dillon who, under the 
watchful eye of Ben Dillon are 
running our eight-week program 
this year.  

 

https://registration.netballconnect.com/livescorePublicLadder?yearId=6&organisationKey=400e5403-4b75-4149-b1c8-7ff2db98622a&competitionUniqueKey=b9ba5121-4f2b-4cbe-bdc1-387d3741842e&divisionId=18252
https://registration.netballconnect.com/livescorePublicLadder?yearId=6&organisationKey=400e5403-4b75-4149-b1c8-7ff2db98622a&competitionUniqueKey=b9ba5121-4f2b-4cbe-bdc1-387d3741842e&divisionId=18252


  

Junior Football 
 JULY MILESTONE GAMES 

Congratulations to all the junior 

footballers who played milestone 

games during July. 

Special mention to Seb and Ant 

from our Under 16 Seniors team 

who celebrated 100 games! 



  

South Bendigo Beanies, Scarves and Umbrellas are now for sale in the canteen at home games or at training tea on 

Thursday Night. It is great to see our supporters decked out in Red and White! Other club apparel can be purchased by 

going to the South Bendigo Club Store https://www.breachapparel.com.au/south-bendigo-fnc/  

 

SOUTH BENDIGO FNC 2024 PLAYER SPONSORSHIP PROGRAM 

 

https://form.jotform.com/241256319052855
https://www.breachapparel.com.au/south-bendigo-fnc/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Results 

ROUND 12 – 13 July at Harry Trott 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 16.17  113 2.5  17 2.6  18 

KANGAROO FLAT 16.10  106 10.16  76 10.7  67 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 31 35 29 30 36 

KANGAROO FLAT 54 56 50 49 24 

 
ROUND 13 – 20 July at Gardiner Reserve 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 4.2  26 1.1  7 3.6  24 

GISBORNE 23.15  153 20.11  131 12.13  85 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 9 21 24 39 24 

GISBORNE 54 61 56 45 37 

 
ROUND 14 – 27 July at Harry Trott (Graeme Wright Memorial Cup) 
 

FOOTBALL SENIORS RESERVES U18’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 2.6  18 1.6  12 3.8  26 

SANDHURST 22.18  150 10.11  71 17.4 106 

  
NETBALL A GRADE A RESERVE B GRADE B RESERVE U17’S 

SOUTH BENDIGO 30 30 35 24 21 

SANDHURST 69 51 50 48 70                                                                                                                                                                                            

 

JACKPOT Winners 

 

https://southbendigofnc.tidyhq.com/public/schedule/events/62588-2024-annual-ball?fbclid=IwZXh0bgNhZW0CMTAAAR0_1wJcfA3DXPBHQtjA2sbWDbra0mQKEzcb-LOgo9KWKgYeqJbys24ZNR0_aem_AbjkgvuR3j77HJzLJ0HOCm_afEx94Y3pC4yRl7by_1-4AZDmcpE3Lzw_G7BseR8GJ1m1gQjkZEnUWkqpQeEDL6YT


 

SUPPORTING PARTNERS 

GREAT VENUE 
FOR YOUR NEXT 
FUNCTION  

If you have a special 

event on the horizon in 

2024 and are looking for 

somewhere to hold it did 

you known that our 

modern new rooms at the 

Kennington Recreation 

Reserve are available for 

hire? 

Conveniently close to the 

CBD, spacious with all 

brand new facilities and a 

pleasant out look across 

Harry Trott Oval our 

pavilion is probably 

exactly what you are 

searching for. The venue 

can cater for small 

gatherings or functions of 

up to 200 people. 
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